
Frank Hawley School News – March 2014 
 

We kicked off the year doing media rides 
at the NHRA Pomona and Phoenix national 
events!  Met some terrific people, many of 
whom got their first exposure to drag 
racing taking a ride in our two-seat 
dragster!   
 
What a great first class at Wild Horse Pass 
Motorsports Park in Phoenix, AZ! We had 
beautiful weather and a terrific group of 
students!   
 

Next is our class following the Gatornationals here in Gainesville, FL, and then we’re off to Auto Club 
Dragway in Fontana, CA.  We’ll be running our popular Super Comp and Super Gas license class on April 
9-10, along with the debut of the Dragster Adventure program and the Dragster Adventure Challenge.  
Nice wall at Auto Club Dragway, isn’t it?! 
 
This year we’ll be holding the Adventure program along 
with our licensing courses in St. Louis, Norwalk, 
Gainesville and Reading, as well as California.  If your 
company is looking for a way to entertain, consider our 
Adventure program – it’s a great idea for a corporate 
event, team building, media day or work outing! 
 
Our new truck and trailer had a smooth first trip across 
the country to Phoenix and it still needs a name.  Any 
suggestions? 
 
There are still seats open in the SC/SG class we’ll be doing in Houston on the way back to Gainesville 

from Fontana!  This will be our only stop in Houston this 
year on April 16 & 17. 
 
The month of May will take us to Gateway Motorsports 
Park in St. Louis, MO for the first time!  May 3rd will be a 
Dragster Adventure with our SC/SG license course on 
May 5-6.    
 
We hope to see you soon at one of our upcoming classes, 
whether you want to earn your license or just have fun!   
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